
It’s hard to believe  
March is here already!  

 Please welcome 
our new Assistant 
Director, Barbara 

Delany. 

 

We have a busy  
month with lots of fun 

activities planned.  

 March 2 is Dr. 
Seuss’ birthday!! 
Many classes will 
be celebrating 
with a special 
event...check with 
your child’s teach-
ers to see how 

you can help!  

 Reminder: Day-
light savings time 
begins March 
13th...don’t forget 
to set your clocks 
ahead one hour! 
This is also a 
great time to 
check the batter-
ies in your house-
hold smoke de-

tectors!  

 

 St. Patrick’s Day will 
be celebrated 
throughout the 
school. Check your 
child’s parent board 
for details and sign 

up sheets!   

 Our annual Easter 
Bonnet parade is 
coming up on 
Thursday, March 24 
at 9:30! We hope 
you are all getting 
your Easter bonnets 
ready! We would 
like to invite all of 
our families to join 
us for this event. 
Having trouble com-
ing up with a bon-
net idea? Ask us! 
We are more than 

happy to help! 

 Spring Break begins 
March 25th! There 
is no VPK this week, 
but Wellington will 
be open for child-
care. If you have a 
school age child, 
inquire about our 

Alumni program!   

 Reminder: Our cur-
riculum begins at 
9:00 am each morn-
ing. Please try to 
have your child in 
school by that time 
to take advantage of 
the educational pro-
gram. If your child 
will not be at school 
or is running late, we 
ask that you call so 
that the teachers 
know whether they 

will be in or not.  

 Tuition is due no 
later than Monday 
morning to avoid a 

$40 late charge. 

 Please refrain from 
parking in the handi-
capped parking spot 
unless you have a 
valid handicap 

sticker displayed. 

 

 As always, thank you 
for your continued 
support and for shar-

ing your child with us. 
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March 2016 Newsletter 

Dates to Remember: 

March 2– Dr. Seuss Day 

 

March 13– Daylight Savings       

Time Begins 

 

March 17– St. Patrick’s Day 

 

March 20- Spring Begins 

 

March 21-24—Easter Activities 

 

March 24– Easter Bonnet Pa-

rade 

 

March 25-Wellington Closed-

Teacher In-Service Day 

 

March 25– April1-Spring Break– 

No VPK 

March 27– Easter 

 

March 31– April1 –Spring Pic-

tures/ VPK Cap& Gown Pictures 



Welcome Spring! We would like to welcome some new friends and 

families to our classroom. We would like each family to please bring in 

a family photo if you haven't already done so. Just a reminder to label 

all items that you bring into the classroom and per DCF all bottles and 

sippy cups must be labeled with first and last name, date and time that 

they are prepared. We are also asking that you please refrain from us-

ing your cell phone when you enter the classroom. As always, thank 

you for sharing your child with us.  

 

♥Infant Room Angels 

It’s Spring time! Our theme this month is Spring so we will be learning all 
about flowers, bugs, butterflies and other springtime animals! We have a 

lot of fun projects for this month like handprint bugs! March 2nd we will 

also be celebrating Dr. Seuss’ birthday! We have a busy rest of the month 
with St. Patty’s Day, our Easter Egg Hunt, Easter Bonnet Parade and 
school pictures! Please keep an eye on our Parent Board as well as your 

child’s daily sheet for upcoming activities… this month we are going to be 
busy like the buzzing bees! As always, thank you for sharing your child 

with us. 

♥Ms. Angels & Ms. Lynsay 
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Developmental 1A 

Infants 

Developmental 1B 

Spring is here! Flowers are in bloom and we would like to welcome our 

new friends to our room! Our theme this month is Spring and we have a lot 

of fun spring activities planned! Our colors are green and yellow and our 

shapes are flowers, clovers, and oval. We will be learning about numbers 

6,7,8 and letters X,Y, and Z. We will be having an Easter party so keep an 

eye on the Parent Board for more details. Parents just a reminder to label 

everything that you bring into the classroom with your child’s first and last 
name. Be sure to check your child's cubby daily to take home any artwork 

and daily reports for any needed supplies. We are looking forward to a 

great Spring and  as always, thank you for sharing your child with us. 

 

♥Ms. Angelica & Ms. Lisa 
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Our theme this month is Spring! We have many activities planned, so 
keep an eye on the parent board. We will be having a Pajama Party on 
March 2. On March 17, please have your child wear something green in 
honor of St. Patrick’s Day. On March 24, we will enjoy an Easter bonnet 
parade in the morning and an Easter party in the afternoon. 

As a reminder, please be sure to check your child’s daily sheet for 
needed supplies and classroom reminders. Thank you for sharing your 

child with us!  

Also, please welcome our new teacher Ms. Adrienne!! We are so happy 

to have here as a part of our team. 

♥Ms. Alyssa  & Ms. Adrienne 

Hello March! This month’s theme is Spring (one of my personal favorites:), 
so I have many fun and educational activities planned. We will be learning 

about flowers, plants, bugs, butterflies and nature. I have a lot of science 

and sensory planned for this month, so they will get a lot of hands on learn-

ing about Spring. We will also be focusing on the numbers 17, 18, 19 as 

well as name writing and recognition. Each day we will be reviewing a new 

letter and completing an art piece for that letter.  If you have any empty 

walls at your house, you can start an alphabet wall to help your child with 

their letter recognition. Lastly, there are a lot of great holidays and center-

wide activities for those holidays coming up, so keep a lookout for these 

exciting  experiences!  ♥Ms. Rebecca 
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Developmental 2B 

Developmental 2A 

Developmental 3 

Goodbye Florida “Winter” and welcome Spring! This is going to be a busy 
month for us! We will be celebrating two holidays: St. Patrick’s Day and Easter! 
In addition, we have a lot of spring activities planned. We will be learning about 

many different spring animals and planning a nature walk to see if we can find 

these animals. We are also going to begin “Wacky Wednesdays”. Each week we 
will post something wacky for your child to wear so please watch for these post-

ings on the Parent Board. 

This month we will be learning about the letters X,Y,Z and numbers 6,7,8. Our 

colors are green and yellow, and the shapes we will focus on will be oval, flower 

and clover. We would like to thank all of our parents who help their children 

complete homework each month. It makes our outside board so beautiful! As 

always, thank you for sharing your child with us. 

 

♥Mrs. Heather, Ms Kelly & Ms. Victoria 



This month we will learn about  Daylight Savings Time, St. Patrick’s Day 
and we will end our month with Easter fun! March 17 is St Patrick’s Day so 
don't forget to wear your green! At the beginning of the month we will work 

on the clover and flower shapes and towards the end of the month we will 

focus on ovals, which make great Easter eggs. Finally this month we will 

focus on the last three letters of the alphabet Xx, Yy, and Zz; the numbers 

17, 18, 19; and the colors green and yellow. Please remember to check your 

child’s folder every night and to take home their sheets every Friday.  
This month in Science we will try our hand at growing flowers and making 

rubber eggs and learning how to make mold. Our food projects have been 

fun and successful because of all the food donations. Thank you for your 

support and donations. 

♥Ms. Tonja &  Ms. Leonella 
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VPK A 

PreK 

Spring is in the air at VPK-A! We will be learning about flowers, trees, 

bees and butterflies. We will be raising our own butterflies and watching 

them grow.  

We have a busy month ahead with Dr. Seuss week, St. Patrick’s Day and 
our Easter activities, which will include egg dyeing, an Easter Bonnet 

Parade and  an Easter Egg hunt. Please refer to the parent newspaper that 

I handed out for all of these activity dates. Your child will not want to 

miss out on all of this fun! There is no VPK from March 25 through 

April 4th. We will return to classes on Tuesday, April 5th.  

As always if you have any questions do not hesitate to ask. Thank you 

for sharing your child. 

♥Ms. Cindy 
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VPK B & C 
February has come and gone and now it is time for Spring! This month we 

will be talking about bugs, flowers, butterflies and bees just to name a few 

things. VPK’s Spring Break is from March 25th– April 4th and we will have 

no VPK for that week. We have quite a few activities coming up in the next 

few weeks so please keep an eye on our Parent Board for more details and 

sign-up sheets. Just a reminder that cap & gown pictures for VPK will be 

Friday, April 1st, if your child is VPK only they will still have to be here 

that morning if you would like to have them take pictures as there is no 

make up day. Please be sure to label all of your child's belongings and as 

always thank you for sharing your child with us. 

♥VPK Teachers 



March Birthday Wishes 
 

Happy 1st Birthday 

Isabella B.  3/7 

David D 3/27 

 

Happy 2nd Birthday 

Kabir A. 3/13  

Valentina C. 3/22 

 

Happy 3rd Birthday 

Nathalie S. 3/1 

Scout S. 3/6 

Jada F. 3/17 

 

Happy 4th Birthday 

Joseph P 3/31 

 

STAFF BIRTHDAYS      

Ms. Tracey 3/6     Ms. Jessica R. 3/21    Ms. Jessica D. 3/31 
 

 

 

 


